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Pastor Rev. Nicole Lamarche

Associate Pastor Rev. Jackie Hibbard

Pianist Reece Classen

Office Administrator Kimberly Madero

Sign up to receive weekly email announcements at cuccboulder.org.

Announcement deadlines
E-news: Tuesday 10:00 AM
Sunday bulletin:Wednesday 11:00 AM
Echo: 27th of each month 12:00 PM

Staff Contact Info

Rev. Nicole Lamarche, Pastor, is available by appointment Tue–Sat.
720-805-4320 revlamarche@cuccboulder.org

Rev. Jackie Hibbard, Associate Pastor, covers emergency pastoral needs on
Mondays and is available by appointment on Tue & Thur. She is off on
most Fridays. 720-819-5772 associatepastor@cuccboulder.org

Kimberly Madero, Office Manager, is available Wednesday 10:30 am - 2:00
pm, and Thursday 10:30am - 1:00pm & 4:00 pm - 6:00 pm. To reach her
or schedule a time to meet, please contact office@cuccboulder.org or
303-499-9119.

If you have a prayer request, please contact Rev. Nicole or Rev. Jackie by phone or
email prayer@cuccboulder.org. If your request is for the Pastors only, please
indicate in your message. If you wish to become a prayer partner, please contact our
Pastors or Deborah Hayes at 303-494-4458, hayesd@colorado.edu. Everyone is
welcome to participate.

Giving at CUCC

- In-person at Sunday service, drop a cash or
check contribution in the offering box in the
back of the Sanctuary

- Use a credit card with the PayPal donate button
on our website cuccboulder.org/donate

-Write and mail a check to CUCC at PO Box
3646, Boulder, CO 8030

WELCOME TO
Community United Church of Christ

Sunday, February 11, 2024
Childcare available for the 10:30 a.m. service

Thank You to Our Volunteers!

Notes:__________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________

This Week

Today 11:30 am -12:00 pm Open Forum

Tuesday 7:30 am - 7:50 am Breathing Space

10:00 am - 11:30 am
Community Office Hours

@ Mayme’s Market at
Frasier Meadows

Wednesday 12:00 pm - 1:30 pm Ash Wednesday Service

Thursday 7:30 am - 7:50 am Breathing Space

11:00 am - 12:00 pm Staff Meeting

Friday 7:00 am – 8:30 am Men’s Breakfast

4:00 pm - 6:00 pm Friday Fellowship

Save the Date

Sunday, Feb 18th The First Sunday of Lent

Thursday, Feb 22nd 1:00 pm - 2:30 pm
Community Office Hours

@ Southern Sun

Thursday, Feb 22nd 6:30 pm - 7:30 pm Sabbatical Planning team

Saturday, Feb 24th 9:00 am - 3:00 pm
Building Homes and Hope!

@ Ponderosa in North
Boulder
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Announcements

February Community Office Hours
Tuesday February 13th 10-11:30 a.m. at Mayme’s Market at Frasier
Thursday February 22nd 1-2:30 p.m. at Southern Sun
Wednesday February 28th 11 a.m.-12:30 p.m. at Breadworks on Broadway

Open Forum TODAY
Join us following the conclusion of our 10:30 worship service, for our
monthly Open Forum. This will be a chance to hear the latest CUCC
highlights, ask questions, share ideas, learn about opportunities to give
back, how to plug in to do good and more. This session will be hosted by
one of our co-moderators Stan Stutzman.

AshWednesday at CUCC
Join us on Wednesday February 14th to begin the new liturgical season of
Lent in a contemplative way. Some of us will be holding space on the
terrace near the labyrinth from 12-1:30 p.m. and we invite you to join for
the part of the time that fits your schedule. You can join in centering
prayer, be anointed with ashes, walk the labyrinth and contemplate the gift
and fragility of being alive.

Friday Fellowship
February 16th from 4:00 pm - 6:00 pm
Bring your own beverage and, if you wish, snacks to share. Cheers!

Building Homes and Hope!
Join us on Saturday, Feb 24th from 9:00 a.m.-3:00 p.m. at Ponderosa in
North Boulder to support our work with Habitat for Humanity.
Information about how to sign up in the February Echo.

Dismantling Racism/Civil Rights Pilgrimage Movie & Discussion
As part of our ongoing Dismantling Racism work and preparation for the
Civil Rights Pilgrimage we will discuss the movie Selma together at 11:45 on
February 25. Please watch the movie ahead of time on your own. Check
your local library to borrow a DVD or stream it on your device from Apple
TV, Google Play, Amazon Prime Video or Paramount Plus. Other
streaming services have it available as well. All are welcome! Questions?
Contact associatepastor@cuccboulder.org

Come sing in the choir!
The CUCC choir is beginning our spring season soon and we warmly invite
you to join! We welcome all new and returning members, experienced
vocalists and first-time singers. CUCC choir strives to be a fun, meaningful,
non-shaming space where we enjoy singing! We will begin rehearsals on

February 25th at 9:30 am prior to the 10:30 service. We will have three
weeks of rehearsal and sing in church on the 17th, 24th and 31st. If you can’t
make it to all the rehearsals or performances, come anyway! Click here to
sign up to get more info! Please to reach out to Esther Terpenning at
eterpenning@gmail.com with any questions!

The link on “here” is https://forms.gle/Stpmem8ioAv7N7XLA

Transportation toWorship
Transportation to Worship
We have a number of people who need rides to attend worship because
they can't drive anymore. Are you willing to be on a team to provide
transportation occasionally? We have 1 person (Harriot) in Broomfield, 1
(Sue B) in Westminster, 3 (Dave & Louise and occasionally Art) in
Louisville, and 1 (Nan) in Boulder at Frasier Meadows. Please contact
Pastor Jackie for details and to be added to the driver list.
associatepastor@cuccboulder.org

Donation for the Homeless
BRRRR! It is cold outside and many of our unhoused neighbors do not
have adequate protection from the weather. Please join us in donating new
or clean, gently used warm hats, gloves, mittens, and scarves to help them
out. All donations will go to TGTHR to be given away to those who are
living on the streets and need them through their outreach program.
Thank you for your donations CCC OF CUCC

Just Us To Justice February Offering
The JU2J offering in February will be to contribute to the capitol campaign
to build Lapp Lodge at La Foret. La Foret is the Rocky Mountain
Conference’s retreat center in the black forest, just north of Colorado
Springs. La Foret was strongly supported by Robb and Jan Lapp, members
of CUCC who are no longer living. Their legacy, the Lapp Lodge, will be a
testament to their love of La Foret and will continue to provide spaces for
us to spend time there. Many of us have spent a great deal of time at La
Foret and value the rest and peacefulness it offers. Throughout the month
of February, we will hear stories from our younger members about what La
Foret has meant to them, and we will conclude on February 25th with a
brief presentation from Brad Carroll, Executive Director of La Foret.
Starting off the month on February 4, you will hear from Bradley and Theo
Swanstrom; then on February 11, you will hear from Aubrey Gurkin; and
on February 18th, you will hear from Anna Sciacca. We have a goal of
raising $1500 for this offering for the month.
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